Beat: Politics

GENERAL SECRETARY MOON WAS RECEIVED FROM BY PRESIDENT HOLLANDE
THE EVE OF COP 21

PLAN OF NEGOTIATIONS BEFOREHAND
Paris, Washington DC, 29.11.2015, 15:34 Time

USPA NEWS - The French President Hollande and the UN Secretary General, Mr Ban Ki-moon held this morning, a working meeting
to discuss how to work together to ensure the success of the Paris Conference on climate, COP21 in Paris.
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President Hollande is launching the negotiations just before leaving for Brussels, for a "European Summit-Turkey" today.They
discussed the conditions that must be met for an ambitious result.
The fight against terrorism was also mentioned. The President of the Republic expressed to the UN Secretary General for his
condolences after the attack in Kidal, which caused the death of three employees of the UN.

BAN KI MOON IS OPTIMISTIC ABOUT COP21
The Secretary General of the UN Ban Ki-moon received by President Hollande this morning, the Elysee is optimistic: "l hope that we
will reach an ambitious, universal in Paris | believe all the stars. seem to be aligned in the right direction so that we can live in peace
and harmony. "
He added: "l am pleased that the President Hollande to show the necessary leadership and that despite these tragic circumstances, it
continue his work." "Everything is ready now. It's Francois Hollande who wanted this conference to be held in Paris, he fought, he gets
involved and it shows. " Segolene Royal, French Minister of Ecology said.
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